
 

Editors’ note 
 
Starting with this issue, a new Editorial team will be in charge of the Journal. We 
take this opportunity to place on record our sincere thanks to Prof. V Krishnan for 
shouldering the responsibility of the Editorship of the Journal for more than a 
decade and the members of the Editorial Board over the years for their valuable 
contributions. Our thanks are also due to the numerous authors who contributed 
papers and the referees for their selfless service in reviewing the manuscripts. 

The quality of any journal is determined by the efforts of the contributing 
authors, the alacrity of the referees and the interest of the readers. It will be the 
endeavour of the new Editorial team to maintain and improve upon the high 
standards set by our predecessors and, in this challenging task, we solicit the 
sustained support of the Indian Chemistry Community. 
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